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VGX Limited – VGX (“the Company”)  

Reinstatement to Official Quotation   

Securities in VGX were suspended as a result of an admistrative error. The suspension has 

been removed and VGX Limited will commence trading on Tuesday, 20th of August, 2019. 

For more information, please visit the NSX website www.nsx.com.au . 

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Jane Thorley 
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